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Good morning,

I apologize as I’'m not entirely certain how this works or if this is the appropriate means of
addressing this concern. I live in a neighborhood just off of Whitney Way, south of the
Beltline. While Whitney Way is clearly marked as 25mph, the majority of traffic is going
significantly over this. Often people are easily driving 40-50mph, and later at night, even
higher than that. I’ve tried reporting this issue of speeding and reckless driving to the non-
emergency police and city previously, but haven’t gotten any response nor have seen any
attempted resolutions. It is incredibly frustrating to live in a neighborhood that people are
treating like a highway.

I appreciate your response and any available solutions to this ongoing issue.

Thank you,
Jacquelyn Vargas
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